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S1 HOMEWORK CLUB 
 

Looking for a little help with 

homework or just a quiet place to 

settle down to get it all done? 

Stop by the homework club! 

 

Starting Wednesday 23rd 

November. 

Open to all S1 pupils 

 

When: Every Wednesday after school  

(3.20-4pm) 

Where: School Library 

 

 


